Public Hearing @ 5:30PM
July 10*",2023
CDBG

Housing Rehabilitation/Replacement

The meeting was called to order @ 5:31 with the Pledge Allegiance to the flag.
Attendees: Jon Douglass- Supervisor,

Town Council: James Seguin, Howard Aubin, and James Martineau Jr. Ronnie
Wilkens, ABS.

Town Clerk: Melissa Walton

Secretary to the Supervisor: Jessie Douglass

Visitors in Attendance: Christina Piercy

Visitors VIA GoToMeeting: Tom Thwaits and Leon Brousseau

The Board agreed to enter the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
program for the 2023 program year. The Town of Black Brook is applying for
$750,000 in CDBG funds for housing rehabilitation/replacement.

No executive session was needed.
All Minutes are on file with the Town Clerk

Adjournment: 5:37 PM, motioned by Howard Aubin and 2nd by James Martineau, all in favor
These are the Official Minutes of the July 10*",2023 Town of Black Brook Public Hearing:

Melissa Walton, Town Clerk



